
raise your hand if
this looks familiar

Don’t let elected officials
shortchange our schools!
Maryland’s maintenance of effort (MOE), originally intended
to protect school funding, is badly broken. Now, nearly one-third
of Maryland’s counties are slashing per-pupil funding—some by
nearly 30%. Schools are being forced to raise class sizes and 
cut student programs, and our paychecks are stuck in the
mud with increased costs for benefits and stalled salaries.

How can you do your part?
Learn more. Visit www.marylandeducators.org/doyourpart. 
Send an email to Gov. O’Malley and your representatives. 
Tell them to fix MOE.
	
Text MSEA to 66937 to sign up for Do Your Part text alerts. 
You’ll know when to make contact when it matters most.
	
Call your elected officials. Dial 866/268-MSEA, listen to a 
quick prompt, and get patched through to your legislators!
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